
  

Please ensure you download pictures to see this newsletter. If you would 

like to view a PDF version, this will be made available on the SSCP 

website here.  

Has this newsletter been forwarded to you? 
 

Make sure you never miss this newsletter by signing up to receive them straight to 

your inbox. You can do so by clicking here. 

 

Do you suspect a child is being neglected but do 

not know what steps to take next? 

 
Are you working with a child who is being neglected and 

unsure how to progress and feel the problem is stuck? 

Introducing multi-agency solution circles with a 

focus on neglect! 

Solihull Safeguarding Children Partnership Neglect 

Champions are initiating multi-agency solution circles as a way to come together 

with other professionals to support each other in a non-judgemental approach. The 

next session will take place on Wednesday 7 May 1-2pm at Dorridge Primary 

School, Station Road, Dorridge, Solihull, B93 8EU. You can book your place 

here 

  

Neglect Roadshows 

The Neglect Roadshow is being offered in a variety of localities around Solihull. 

People who wish to attend are encouraged to attend in a locality they are based, 

work or volunteer directly with people in that area. The first roadshow will take place 

at the Riverside Family Hub on the 26th May 15:00-17:00. To register your interest 

in being involved please click here. 

 

What does cumulative harm mean in your practice? 

The next SSCP Learning Forum will be taking place on 

11th June 2-4pm which will focus on understanding 

cumulative harm. Come and take part in the multi-agency 

exploration of a case using a multi-agency chronology. To 

book a place please click here. 

A Cumulative Harm Guide has been produced and is 

available within the Neglect pages on the SSCP website. 
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Solihull Parenting Team have released workshops 

for parents, carers and teenagers 

Please find attached the new timetable for the summer 

term 2025 here detailing the groups starting in May. 

In addition, access to the range of online Solihull 

Approach courses remains free of charge to Solihull 

parents & carers and guidance is attached on how they 

can register for this resource. 

  

Please feel free to pass on to any interested parents and carers, as well as any 

colleagues. Any queries, please contact the team via bsmhft.parenting@nhs.net 

 

Upcoming SSCP Training Courses 

There are still some spaces left on the following FREE 

SSCP training courses: 

Module 6c: Neglect - The Graded Care Profile 2 taking 

place on 21st May 09:30-16:30 at Solihull Council House. 

Please click here to book your place before booking closes on 7th May.  

Module 6b - Domestic Abuse being held on the 20th May 09:30 - 16:30 at Solihull 

Council House. Please click here to book your place before booking closes on 6th 

May. 

Module 2 - Child Protection: An introduction to multi-agency working being 

held on 14th May 09:30-16:30 at Solihull Council House. Please click here to book 

your place before booking closes on 30th April. 

 
 

If you have any comments or suggestions for the SSCP Newsletter, please email:  

sscp@solihull.gov.uk 

For more useful information, advice and guidance, please 

visit https://www.safeguardingsolihull.org.uk/lscp/  

To access multi-agency training provided by the SSCP, please  

visit https://training.solihulllscp.co.uk/Learning-and-Development.aspx 
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